## CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION

President - Jane Ravid 141 Virginia Road - 891-9832

Vice President - Kevin Lyman 340 Florence Road - 899-7369

Past Presidents

Joe Shea	1978
Jim Donovan	1979
Donna Meeker	1980
Howard Rock	1981,1982
Kevin Lyman	1983



Recording Secretary - Amy Eastwood 17 Hamilton Road - 893-3783

Corresponding Secretary - Claudia Chase 276 Weston Street - 893-0986

Treasurer - Harold Rubin 213 Florence Road - 647-5661

## ANNUAL MEETING NOTICE

The annual meeting of the Cedarwood Association will be held on Thursday September 20, 1984 at 8:00 P. M. in the second floor meeting room of Woodside's Service Station. Refreshments will be served.

The following agenda items will be considered:

- 1) To hear and act upon the reports of the officers for the 1983-84 fiscal year.
- 2) To elect officers for the 1984-85 fiscal year.
- 3) To hear any other business relative to neighborhood concerns which may be brought before the meeting.

We are still in need of people to serve as president, vice-president, and treasurer for the upcoming year. Please contact any officer listed above if you are interested in serving as an officer, or can suggest anyone.

## IN APPRECIATION

A big thank you to Jane Ravid who served as president this year and was instrumental in organizing the year's activities. Prior to this year, Jane served as vice-president and Playground Committee chairperson. In July, Jane and her family moved to Newton. They will be long remembered for the time and talent which they freely gave to the association and they will be greatly missed as neighbors.

Jane wishes to thank the following people for their efforts on behalf of the association this year:

Mr. and Mrs. Johnian and everyone who helped make our rain date picnic a fun-filled sunny day.

Claire and Don Moir who practically single-handedly cleaned up the playground.

Bob Graves for running the annual golf tournament.

Steve Gardner and the O'Neils for moving the tires which Tom Lyons donated to the playground.

Priscilla Delea for the first annual Great Cedarwood Yard Sale and for the dance.

Cindy Sin and the Gardners for greeting new neighbors.

Amy Eastwood for arranging tickets for the theatre matinee at Brandeis.

The Bourques for representing Cedarwood at WCONA.

Claudia Chase for typing the Cedarwood newsletters.

Our street reps. for distributing the newsletter:

Judy Brown Arax Johnian Joan Reilly Butch Richard Ruth Turner Margot Howe Jane Forte Sally Lobo Joe Womersley Dick Monahan Delores Priest Charles O'Neil Lois Davis Mark Hulliung the Grunwalds Warren Storer Priscilla Delea Sheila Burke

My fellow officers for their cooperation beyond the call of duty.

Our members and neighbors for their enthusiastic support.

## A LOOK TO NEXT YEAR

To continue all of these wonderful activities, we need your help and enthusiasm.

The Deleas moved to their new home in Weston in the early summer. We thank them for their active participation in the Cedarwood Association and wish them well in their new neighborhood.

A warm welcome to our new neighbors: Barbara and Dan Walsh and Diane and Nick Saran and others that we have not yet had the pleasure of meeting. Let us know who you are.

See you at the Annual Meeting on September 20th!